
Healing A Nation Through Education
Catholic Mission invites you to

High Tea on Saturday, 26th May, from 10.00am-12.30pm

at Rydges Southbank Hotel, 23 Palmer St, South Townsville.

This event is a fundraiser to help the Church in Myanmar to address the transitioning nation’s greatest  priority, to provide

high quality education to the people of Myanmar.

Two guest speakers who have visited and are working with educational providers and communities in Myanmar,  

Mr Kevin Meese and Ms Sophie Henshaw will address guests.

Numerous raffle and lucky door prizes will be offered.

Ticket bookings for the “High Tea For Myanmar” can be made, from now, via the link below:

https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=372736&

For enquiries please contact Wendy Stone: 

catholicmission@tsv.catholic.org.au

OR 

Phone: 0439 017 111

“With no education there is no future for the country. I am very grateful for the support of Catholic Mission. Please continue to support, in

the provision of education, so that we can stand on our own feet as a nation” (Cardinal Charles Maung Bo SDB. First Cardinal of Myanmar)
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